 [image: image1.jpg]










Mrs. Leszczewicz’s Newsletter








Soup-er Stadium Challenge food drive began this week and goes until October 6.


Let’s meet the goal to fill every seat in Solider Field with enough food to feed the hungry.











NOTES FROM TEACHER:





Dear Parents and Guardians,


    This week we will be reading two short stories.  One is the fiction text The Surprise.  It is a story about two friends, George and Martha who like to play tricks on each other.  We will also read the informational text Hippos.  Be sure to ask your child what interesting facts they learned after reading the stories.  


    


     


     














Future dates to remember:





Thursday, September 14th Fall Pictures, Students wear Uniforms





Thursday,September 14th Parent orientation 6pm in the Hall





Friday, September 22nd No classes, Faculty Meeting



















































































  

















Enjoy the Beautiful Weather!





















































































































































